
 Today Next Week 

Greeters Lauren & Lydia Good (1st service) 
Amy & Sarah Kolb (2nd service) 

Ginnie Tietjens & Brenda Madrill (1st ser) 
Ed Griffin & David Thompson (2nd service) 

Nursery Ginnie Tietjen & Corinne Guntz (1st ser) 
Jan Bannon & Sue Rice (2nd service) 

Mindy Rahn & Jana Scheetz (1st shift) 
Karen Kratz & Mary Moyer (2nd service) 

Ushers Robert Hill & Mary Carlson (1st service) 
Jon & Shirley Kiefer (2nd service) 

Robert Hill & Mary Carlson (1st service) 
Jon & Shirley Kiefer (2nd service) 

Closing  Larry & Dee Dee Good - July Larry & Dee Dee Good - July 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 
* * * * * * 

 

This Week at Finland 
Today - Tim Moyer's small group picnic  
Today, 5:30pm - Families Following Christ small group 
Tuesday, 7:15pm - Jared's worship team practice  
Wednesday, 6-7:30pm - Jim Dougherty's small group at Paul Cassel's 
Wednesday-Saturday - Youth group is participating in local mission outreach 
Thursday, 7:00pm - Memorial Service for Allen Souder (son of Judy Souder)  
Friday, 8-10:00pm - "Hoops Night" open to anyone interested in basketball 
Saturday, 7:00pm - "With Everything" Worship Night.  All are invited. 

 

* * * * * * 
Prayer Requests 

Mennonite Mission Network - Martine Audéoud and Gary Wittig engage in teach-
ing ministries in Ivory Coast through MMN. Pray that papers from a powerful 
symposium (presenting guidelines for the church's witness during political 
elections) will be available to the public before Oct. when national presidential 
elections are scheduled to take place.  

Finland Mennonite Church 
Leading all people into the presence of Jesus Christ 

 

www.finlandmennonitechurch.org 

Lead Pastor - Kris Wint; Associate - John Ehst 
Pastor Kris’ email: pastorkriswint@comcast.net 

Pastor Kris’ office hours: Mon., Tues. & Wed. 9-4, Thurs. 10am-2pm 
Pastor John's office hours: Wed. 12-4pm, Thurs. 10am-2pm, Fri. 9am-4pm 

Pastor John's email: pastorjohnehst@comcast.net  
Church office – 215-679-8980 

Church email: finlandmennonitechurch@comcast.net 
Elders – David Landis, Jeff Janton, Marvin Reinford, Jim Dougherty, Chad Landis, Jason Scheetz  

Visitation & Care Team – Marvin and Rachel Reinford, Arlin Benner, Shirley Kiefer  
 

The family that prays together stays together. 
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Pre-service Prayer Meeting 8:10–8:20 am in the Prayer Room 
First Service 8:30 am – Second Service 11:00 am 

Sunday School 9:45-10:30 am 
Fellowship and refreshments 10:30-11:00 am 

 

Nursery care is provided during all morning services for children 3 years and under. 
 

ORDER OF SERVICE 
 

Pre-service Reflections: A time to consider God's glory and prepare your heart for worship. 

Worship in Song and Giving - (Please feel free to sit down during singing if you need to.) 

Scripture - (brown Bible 684, blue Bible 1502, blue/green Bible 1886)                         Matt. 5:27-32 
Sermon - "Our Scarlet Letter"                                        Pastor Kris 
Sharing Time and Prayer      Marvin Reinford - Elder in Charge 

(If you have an announcement that needs to be made, please give it to the Elder before the service.)  

 

Children dismissed for Kids Kinection (1st service only – First room on left in new wing)  

Benediction and Blessing                                                         Pastor 
* * * * * * 

Announcements 
 

July Missions Project is for "Disaster Relief" and will be divided between MDS and 
Gospel for Asia. Both are helping victims in the recent Nepali earthquakes. 
 

This Thursday, 7:00pm, a memorial service will be held here for Curry Allen Souder, 
adopted son of Judy Souder. Please be in prayer for the family.  (Note that volleyball 
is cancelled for this Thursday night.) 
 

This Saturday, July 25, 7:00pm, everyone is invited to come for a night of worship 
led by our worship leaders and give God praise "With Everything".   
 

July 29th is a 5th Wednesday night. Mark your calendar for a family night, 7:00pm. 
More details later. 

 

 
To Our Guests: 

 

Welcome to our fellowship!  We 
would like to get to know you 
better. Please tell us about 
yourself by filling out the form 
below and placing it in the 
prayer box at the back of the 
sanctuary as you leave today. 
  
Name: ___________________ 
 
Address: _________________ 
 
_________________________ 
 

Phone: ________________ 
 
E-mail: ___________________ 
 
 
             I am attending for the 
                      first time. 
 

             I would like information  
                 about your church. 

 

             I would like a call from 
           the Pastor. 

 
 

How can we pray for you? 
 

_____________________
_____________________
_____________________
_____________________
_____________________
____________________ 

Sunday School Class Locations and Topics  
Nursery facilities - Last room on the right in the new wing 
Toddlers (2-3 year olds - Rachel Kiefer) - First room on right in new wing next to the Nursery 
Preschool (4-5 year olds - Melissa Albright, Corinne G. & Lynn S.)- Room 102 first floor hallway 
 K & grade 1 (Jan Bannon & Amy Reinford) - Room 101 first floor hallway 
Grades 2 & 3 (Mrs. Chad Landis & Cindy Paul) -Room 201 second floor hallway 
Grades 4 & 5 (Shannon Derstine & Anita Livezey) - Room 203 second floor hallway 
Junior High (Larry & Dee Dee Good & John Koetteritz) - Room 204 second floor hallway 

High School (Justin Derstine, Mike Scorzetti, Corey Guntz) - Room 205 second floor hallway 
Baptism/Membership Class is meeting in G1 (first classroom in the gym) 
Post High (Chad Landis) - Classroom 3 behind coat rack 
Adults - "Teachings of Moses" (Rich Longacre & Colin Ingram) - Classroom 2 behind coat rack 
Adult class on family and life - "Faith Begins at Home" - Room 1 in new hallway 
Men's Class - "God's Prophets Demand Justice" (major and minor prophets) - Room G-3 in gym  
Prayer Room - Fourth room in gym for anyone with prayer needs 

Last Week's Attendance  

First service – 127 

Second service – 78 

    

  

 



Church Picnic Information 
 

Contact Mark Landis if you are interested in camping on the church grounds July 
31-Aug. 2.  Reminder: If you are planning to come to the church picnic on Aug. 2, 
please sign up on the bulletin board by the kitchen so the Fellowship Committee 
can get a fairly accurate count for food. All are invited. Please note that there will 
only be one service that day. Come for a joint service at 8:30am followed by 
Sunday School & an extended time of fellowship. Lunch will be served at 11:45am. 
BBQ chicken, hot dogs, paper products and condiments will be provided. Last 
names A-K bring a dessert; L-Z bring a side dish (in a cooler if possible) along with 
a serving utensil for your dish. Take the cooler directly to the field/food serving 
area when you arrive for the 8:30 am service. Bring lawn chairs & lawn games and 
enjoy a relaxing day with friends. There will also be some planned games. One 
game is a coin toss. If you have coffee mugs you could donate for this game, bring 
them to church next week and place them on the table in the corner by the library. 
 

"Bringing Your Family Together in Prayer" is a pamphlet that was written by 

John Drescher. Betty has made a number of copies available on the table between 
the mailboxes. Please feel free to pick up a copy. 
 

A bag of plus-size clothing (size 24-26) is in the coat room free to anyone who 
can use it. 
 

If you consider Finland to be your home church and would like to be included in 
the church directory, we invite you to fill out a purple "Church Directory Information" 
sheet below the mailboxes and place it in the secretary's mailbox. We would be 
happy to give you a church mailbox & send you our weekly email prayer requests. 
 

Mennonite World Conference global Assembly is in Harrisburg, PA this Tuesday 
to Sunday. Christians from around the world will join together in multicultural 
worship, a foretaste of what is described in Revelation. For schedules, registration 
and more go to PA 2015 Mennonite World Conference. Pray for this event. 
 

The 2015 Gap Relief Auction benefitting MCC will be held August 14 & 15 at the 
Solonco Fairgrounds in Quarryville, PA. The event will feature a pork-roast dinner, 
special music and guest speaker Bruce Campbell-Janz, executive director of MCC 
East Coast. Saturday's auctions feature handmade quilts, furniture and more. More 
info online at http://mcc.org/get-involved/events/gap-relief-sale.  
 

Peter Becker Community is seeking volunteers to help in the Gift and Thrift Shops 
as cashiers, fresh water delivery to healthcare residents, friendly visitors, and much 
more. Please contact Martha Detweiler, Volunteer Coordinator, at 215-256-9501 or 
mdetweiler@peterbeckercommunity.com for information or to express your interest. 
 

"Teach us to realize the brevity of life, so that we may grow in wisdom."  

Psalm 90:12 (New Living Translation)  

 
 


